Zoning Board of Adjustments
Public Hearing
Meeting: June 26, 2019, 7:00 pm at the Town Hall
Board:   Andrew Hatch, Ralph Marinaccio, acting chair, Jack Sheehy, Gary Carney	
Visitors:  Mr Shea, Marc Longval, Arin Mills (conservation commission)

RE: To hear the case for Mr. Shea and Marc Longvel. 
Ralph Marinaccio   open the meeting anyone as an abutter or questions you will have your chance to state your opinion. 
Case # 1 Shea,  
Ralph marked out correctly seemed to be the best place for it other areas are spongy do not feel it a distr
Gary Same comments ralph mentioned you could not really see it because its tucked no line of site. I am an abutter and I have no concerns with the placement of the garage. 
Andrew: Photo he took confirmed the stakes and confirming the12’ variance from the roadside. Felt it was a reasonable solution
Jack Feel the garage is not going to change anything or run-off. 
Ralph read an email from an abutter of concern with the run off from Harrison. After reading the letter Ralph felt its not a concern with the run-off. Ralph recommends the property owner  to look into the association for one’s concern. 
Shea  Mark Morrisette will make the grade accordingly for run-off, there will be  preremeture drain and culvert.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hatch Moved to move approved the variance Sheehy second 4-0 vote. 7:10 pm

Marc longval 
Ralph mention he spoke with Bruce still waiting on paperwork requested from last meeting. 









Meeting adjourn 8:38 pm 
 Respectfully submitted
Deborah DeFosse

